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Sub:  Upgradation of pay structure of certain cadres-From GP 4600/- (Level-7) to 4800/- {Leve-
8) and to GP 5400/- (Level-9)
Ref: RBE No0.155/2022 dated 17-11-2022

It has been brought out to the notice of union that Upgradation of Pay structures of
certain supervisory cadre have been implemented in divisions in terms of RBE No.155/2022
dated 17-11-2022 and 50% of Posts in GP 4600/- (Level-7) have been upgraded to GP 4800/-
(Level-8) w.e.f 01-12-2022.

As per Para 3 of Annexure-II of RBE No.155/2022 after cut-off date (01-12-2022)
Annual Review of this scheme is to be taken on 1% July of every year. However, it is pertinent
to pointed out that the requisite review of cadre has not done on 1% July, 2023 by any of the
divisions which has resulted into denial of benefit of upgradation/promotion to GP 4800/-
(Level-8) to the eligible incumbents against the resultant vacancies occurred due to
retirement/death till 1% July, 2023 and assessment has not been done against anticipated
vacancies occurring upto 1% July, 2024.

You are therefore requested to advice all Sr. DPOs and DPOs of independent units to
stringently pursue the directives given by the Railway Board vide RBE No.155/2022 at Para No.3
to avoid deprival of upgradation/promaotion prospects and benefits to the eligible employees.
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